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Knowlton needs a more reliable and faster internet service. If Altice wishes to acquire Service Electric, it should be
in Altice’s plan to expand high speed internet service options to Knowlton residents. Many are struggling to work
from home during this pandemic with inferior and spotty service, which often is in need of a modem reset. I am
against the merger absent a plan to bring a solid internet service option to Knowlton residents.

Mike Park

17 Oak Lane Rd
Columbia, NJ 07832
908.670.7564
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